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Circular 060-2022 

 

                                                     22 July 2022 

 

     Dear Apartment Residents, 

 

     We have had lots of requests from residents wanting to purchase some kind of storage solution   

     for basement parking areas. 

 

    To this effect the below storage units will be permitted in the basement parking areas. 

    The standard will be that all storage units will need to be the same white colour and installed in  

    Your allocated parking bay only. 

 

 

Should you be interested in acquiring such a unit, I can forward you prices and a brochure. 

Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


